Town of Canterbury
Testing Ballot Machine

The Moderator and the Town Clerk will be testing the
Ballot Counting Device on Thursday, October 22", 2020
at the Sam Lake House (10 Hackleboro Road, Canterbury,
NH 03224), starting at 10 A.M. in preparation for the
November 3™ General Election. This session is open to
the public to observe.



